
Secondary School in Murcia, in the southeast of Spain 

Our students study English as a foreign language and we would like to have a 
Linguistic Assistant or a person who wants to do their practice period as an 
English teacher. 

During the last 4 years we have had a Comenius Linguistic Assistant in our 
school and the experience has been extremely good and interesting both for 
students and teachers. 

I can send the people interested more information about the school and the 
project we have for the English Linguistic Assistants. 

 

 

María José Vélez 

Head of the English Department 

Contact: mailto:mjluseral@hotmail.com 

https://3c.gmx.net/mail/client/mail/mailto;jsessionid=1CE952262C5EA0BF122254DF065B9A1F-n2.bs44b?to=mjluseral%40hotmail.com&selection=tfol1227c59f2ed9417c

